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2 Chetwynd Villas

NW5 1BT

25/05/2017  10:14:232017/2381/L COMMEM

PER

 Russell Hay I strongly object to the proposed changes to Grove End House.

Lower Maisonette

110 Chetwynd 

Road

25/05/2017  14:35:302017/2381/L OBJ Rae Fether for the 

Chetwynd and 

Twisden Roads R 

As

We strongly object to this listed building consent. The objections of residents of Chetwynd 

Villas and First House Dartmouth Park Road, who are in the immediate vicinity and most 

affected by this application, are totally relevant..

The modern design of the proposed new third floor is incompatible with this important and 

much appreciated listed building in our neighbourhood. The vertical wall of the second floor 

replacing the sloping mansard roof is an extremely uncomfortable and dissonant element in 

the scheme. Both the vertical wall and alien third floor are clearly visible from Chetwynd Road 

and other viewpoints.

These proposals do not preserve and enhance this listed building in its setting of the 

Dartmouth Park Conservation Area.
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